
 
 
Our spring Box Tops for Education competition begins October 15 and will continue 
until October 19. Please send in your neatly trimmed and unexpired Box Tops in a 
baggie labeled with your child's teacher’s name on it. We have some exciting awards 
for the 3 classes who turn in the most Box Tops: 
 

3rd place:  Class gets to eat lunch in the large conference room 

 
 

2nd place: Class gets to do scooters down the ramp 
 

 
 

1st place: Class gets to play "Pie Face" and may select a staff member to play too! 
 
 

 


